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Dates to Remember 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fri. Feb. 1 Pulse retreat 

Tues. Feb. 5 SHHS visit Grade 8’s 1:30pm 

Thurs. Feb. 7 SHHS Catch the Spirit Day – Gr. 8 

attend SHHS all day 

Parent meeting – 7pm 

Feb. 11 – 15 Friendship Week 

Staff Appreciation Week 

Wed. Feb. 13 K – 2 visit Theodore Health Centre 

Feb. 18 – 22 Mid-Winter Break – No School 

Wed. Feb. 27 Pink T-shirt Day – Anti-Bullying 

awareness day 

Thurs. Feb. 28 Yorkton Kinsmen Telemiracle visit 

Tues. Mar. 5 Shrove Tues. Pancake lunch – free 

Wed. Mar. 6 Ash Wednesday – Lent begins 

Wed. Mar. 13 SCC meeting – 7pm 

Fri. Mar. 15 Student Progress Reports handed out 

Fri. Mar. 22 Downhill ski trip to Asessippi 

 
 

 

Dear Families,  
     February has many symbols of stewardship – a way of life. 
Valentine hearts remind us to love one another, on the Family 
Day holiday we should cherish time together, and pink T-shirt 
anti-bullying awareness day helps us show kindness and 
compassion. Saint Valentine was a great role model for us to 
show our appreciation and love for the people in our life, not 
just in February but all year long. 
Mrs. L. Klemetski 
 
Friendship Week – Mon. Feb. 11 – Fri. Feb.15 
Thanks to the SCC for helping us celebrate Friendship Week. 
Each student will have a secret partner to share a gift with 
every day that week (Kindergarten will exchange on MWF that 
week only) such as hand-made gifts, note of compliments, 
small candies or treats. We will have extra gifts available if 
someone forgets one. This is a great way to show your 
friendliness toward your friend, just like St. Valentine would 
have done. Parents please support this by helping your child 
be prepared for their gift giving and receiving.  

 

Telemiracle 43 Fundraising 
We will once again collect donations for Telemiracle. The 
Yorkton Kinsmen will come on Thursday, February 28 to 
collect the donations we have gathered as they are on their 
way to answer phones on the Telemiracle TV broadcast on 
March 2nd and 3rd.  
We ask each family to take a pledge book and collect money 
and pledges that go toward the Telemiracle Foundation. All 
money raised stays in Saskatchewan to assist people to 
acquire special needs equipment and access to medical 
treatment. For every $5 brought in by each family, the 
childrens’ names will be put into draws for various prizes as a 
thank you for all your hard work.  

Thank you for your donations toward  
Saskatchewan’s charity   www.telemiracle.com 

 

 
 

 

School Skating Dates – All students need a 

helmet. We have skates and helmets at the school to 
borrow. If any parents are available to help tie skates 
it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 5  

Gr. K – 2: 10:00 – 10:45am 
Gr. 4 – 8:  10:45 – 11:45am 

 
Thursday, Feb. 7 
 Gr. K – 2: 1:00 – 1:45pm 

Gr. 4 – 8: 1:45 – 2:45pm 
 
Monday, Feb. 11 
 Gr. K – 2: 1:00 – 1:45pm 
             Gr. 4 – 8:  1:45 – 2:45pm 
 
Wednesday, Feb. 13 
 Gr. K – 2 10:00 – 10:45am 
             Gr. 4 – 8: 10:45 – 11:45am 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 26 
 Gr. K – 2: 1:00 – 1:45pm 

Gr. 4 – 8:  1:45 – 2:45pm 
 
Thursday, Feb. 28 
 Gr. K – 2: 10:00 – 10:45am 

Gr. 4 – 8:  10:45 – 11:45am 
 

Thank you to the Village of Theodore and Jeff at the 
rink who has sponsored all our students to particpate 
in school skating by waiving the ice fee.  
 

Thank you to Father Ray Lukie who celebrated the 
Epiphany water blessing service with us in January. 
Blessed water is available at the school for anyone 
who would like to have some. Please bring your own 
container.  
 

Thank you to Masson and Gabe from PULSE who 
held a retreat for us. It was awesome to learn about 
how the Holy Spirit helps us to get to know God, 
helps us become more like Jesus, and gives us 
spiritual gifts to serve others. May we share our gifts 
and service with others.  
 

http://www.sttheodore.christtheteacher.ca/
http://www.telemiracle.com/

